Important Notice to Students Regarding Laptop Issues
Dear Students,
If you are facing any issues with your laptops such as problems with the Motherboard, LCD Panel (Back Cover), SSD, or Adapter, you are requested to visit the AB-I Hardware Engineer Room (opposite Room No. 205).
🕑 Today’s Timing: 2:00 PM to 4:30 PM
Please clearly explain the issue to the hardware engineer and submit your laptop in their presence. You must also enter all details in the register before submission.
Additionally, ask for the expected date/time of completion (whether today or tomorrow) and make sure to collect your laptop on time without fail.
🔧 For Students Who Have Already Submitted Laptops:
Please visit the engineer and collect your repaired laptop. Check the device in front of the hardware engineer to ensure it is working properly.
Once verified, make a "closed entry" in the register before taking it back.
🔔 Reminder:
Once submitted, the responsibility of the laptop lies between you and the hardware engineer until it is received back by you.

